
Subject: Governor Haley

From: LeMoine, Leigh
To: debbiebarthe@scsenate.gov <debbiebarthe@scsenate.gov>

floydnicholson@scsenate.gov <floydnicholson@scsenate.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/12/2013 6:30:28 PM

Hi Debbie,

I hope you're well. The Governor will be unable to visit with the visitors from Lander University as she will be 
out of the office on April 5, 2013. You're welcome to have them come by the office and I may have a senior 
member of our staff speak with them if appropriate. Please thank Senator Nicholson for his consideration.

Sincerely,
Leigh LeMoine
Scheduler

From: Floyd Nicholson [mailto:FloydNicholson@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2013 12:04 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: FW: State House Visit ~ Website email from Jeff Constant

Katherine,

I cannot find the email for Leigh the scheduler. Senator Nicholson was hopeful that Gov. Haley might 
have time on her calendar on Friday, April 5 to meet with some folks from Lander University and their 
visitors from Rajamangala University. (see details below)

Thanks.

Debbie Barthe
For Senator Floyd Nicholson

Debbie Barthe
Office of Senator Floyd Nicholson 
Gressette Building 608 
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, SC 29202
Phone: 803-212-6000
Fax: 803-212-6011
E-Mail: debbiebarthe@scsenate.gov

From: jconstant@lander.edu [mailto:jconstant@lander.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2013 11:32 AM
Subject: State House Visit ~ Website email from Jeff Constant

mailto:debbiebarthe@scsenate.gov
mailto:debbiebarthe@scsenate.gov
mailto:floydnicholson@scsenate.gov
mailto:debbiebarthe@scsenate.gov
mailto:floydnicholson@scsenate.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:FloydNicholson@scsenate.gov
mailto:FloydNicholson@scsenate.gov
mailto:debbiebarthe@scsenate.gov
mailto:jconstant@lander.edu
mailto:jconstant@lander.edu


faculty members (mostly Business) from Rajamangala University (one of our sister universities) in Thailand for 
an English Language and Culture Program. The main focus of their time is to improve their English but we 
would like to include a smattering of other topics (healthcare, education, government, etc.) that may interest 
them. We were hoping that on Friday April 5 around 10:30 we might be able to meet up with someone at the 
state house for a tour and to possibly meet you and Governor Haley? Thank you for your consideration and 
support of The Office of International Programs. Jeff

From March 18 - April 18 The Office and International Programs at Lander University will be hosting 20

Jeff Constant
131 Creek Road East
Greenwood, SC 29646 
864-980-0367

Leigh LeMoine
Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
(803) 734-5151

mailto:jconstant@lander.edu

